
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

August 19, 2019 

 

Traffic Realignment on Highway 22X 

 
Location: Highway 22X between 24 Street and 6 Street / Sheriff King Street S.W.  
 
Impacts:  

• Realignment of eastbound and westbound traffic on Highway 22X onto new road 

• Lane reductions on James McKevitt Road between Highway 22X and the gas station resulting in 

one northbound lane and one southbound lane (until summer 2020) 

• A new paved access road will be opened at Tournament Lane 

 
Reason: Shifting traffic to open additional areas for construction 
 
 
 
Implementation date: Morning of Saturday, August 24 
  
Speed limit: 70 km/h on Highway 22X  
 
 
 
Other information:  

• There is a potential for traffic volume delays on James McKevitt Road 

• An additional realignment of traffic on Highway 22X west of 24 Street is expected in the fall 

 
 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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